
 

 

 
Circular 012/2025 

 
 

28 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
RESIDENTS PRIVATE FURNITURE & BELONGINGS – COMMON AREAS 

 

As a standard Evergreen policy and as we plan for future refurbishments for our village, we can no 
longer accept or allow residents private furniture or belongings to be placed in any of the common 
areas.   
Therefore, we kindly request that you remove any items that you may have placed in the common 
areas as soon as possible.   
 
If you require assistance in this regard kindly contact reception. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Kim Whitworth 
Assistant Village Manager - Evergreen Muizenberg  

 


